
WEEK AT A  GLANCE 
GARDEN AVENUE PUBLIC  SCHOOL  

225 GARDEN AVENUE,  TORONTO,  ON   M6R 1H9 
416-393-9165   GARDEN@TDSB.ON.CA  

Week of March 6 – March 10, 2017 

The Character Education focus for March is Honesty 
 

THIS WEEK AT GARDEN 

Monday, March 6 – Day 3 

 Hockey Exhibition Game – Swansea – 
McCormick Arena 

 Intramural Floor Hockey Grade 1 / 2 AM and 
PM Recess 

Tuesday, March 7– DAY 4 

 Fairness Assembly – 9:45 AM Gym 
 Intramural Floor Hockey Grade 3 – PM Recess  
 Junior Robotics at Lunch 

Wednesday, March 8 – DAY 5 

 Rooms 204 and 205 – Island School 
 Room 102 – ArtsFest – Poetry Recital and 

Dramatization 
 Silver Birch Meetings – Grade 3- Lunch 
 Silver Birch Meeting Fiction/non Fiction – 

Cancelled 

Thursday, March 9– Day 1 

 RM 204 and 205 – Island School 
 Great Big Crunch – 1:45 PM - Gym 
 Junior Robotics After School – 3:30 PM 

Friday, March 10 – Day 2 

 RM 204 and 205 – Return from Island School 
 Have a wonderful March Break 

UPCOMING EVENTS   

March 20 – First day back after March Break 
March 24 – Earth Hour 2- 3 PM 
March 30 – School Council Meeting/Fun Fair Planning 
April 12 – International Day of Pink 
April 14-17 – Easter Weekend 

GARDEN SCHOOL NEWS 

The recess reflection room has been up and running 
this week.  It has been running smoothly and 
students have been supported, continuing to learn 
about respectful and co –operative behaviors at 
school.  If you do receive blue reflection sheet home 
with your child please do take a few moments to talk 
to your child about what they learned from the 
experience.   Let’s all work together to make Garden 
a respectful and caring environment for all. 

Our students and staff have been working on two 
“Garden’s Grateful” bulletin boards.  One is located 
on the first floor at the bottom of the stairs and one 
is next to the library.  The next time that you are in 
please feel free to take a glance at these walls to see 
what students are truly grateful for at Garden.  We 
do have so much to be grateful for.   

The Toronto and Region Conservation monitors’ 
hazardous ice conditions as thaw begins and are 
reminding everyone to be very careful around all 
bodies of water. The first hint of warming weather 
and the promise of spring thaw can bring extreme 
danger to the shores and surfaces of streams, rivers, 
ponds and lakes, according to Toronto and Region 
Conservation. 

As warmer temperatures arrive, stream banks 
become increasingly slippery and unstable. Lake and 
river ice weakens, becoming thinner or with higher 
flows breaking with little or no warning. During this 
time, the potential for flooding and ice jamming is 
high.  

Higher, faster-flowing water and extreme cold 
temperatures combine to create increased dangers 
on or near rivers, streams and ponds for people 
wishing to enjoy the seasonal changes. Parents and 
caregivers are being asked to keep children away 
from stream banks, ponds and lakes. 

Have a great weekend.  

Ms. Hardy 

“No legacy is so rich as honesty.”  William Shakespeare 


